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Andy Griffin, Helmut Hubert and Bill Reynolds were recognized for their continuing 

support of the Rotary Foundation at the club’s regular meeting on January 31st, 2014.  All 

three members of the club achieved another award level in the Paul Harris Fellow 

funding program with their substantial contributions to the Annual Fund.  

 

 

  

Andy was recognized for achieving a PHF+3 level; Helmut Hubert was recognized for achieving a PHF+5 

level; and Bill Reynolds was recognized for achieving a PHF+1 level.  Linda Frandsen, the club’s 

International/Foundation Committee chair, presented the three members with pins which signified their 

achievement level. 

 

It is the commitment of Rotarians like Andy, Helmut and Bill, along with other members of the club who 

donate to the Annual Fund that enables the Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise and Rotary International to 

respond to the needs of the less fortunate around the world. 
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